
 

West Lynn Primary School Newsletter 
26th April 2019 
Congratulations to everyone who took part in the Tri Golf competition on Tuesday 23rd April at Walpole 

Cross Key's Primary School.  You all did fantastically well - especially on our first day back after all of 

those Easter eggs!  West Lynn did very well despite having only 9 on both of our 10 a side teams.   

Our Year 4 team, consisting of Roxi, Spencer, Sofia, Isla, Alexia, Evelyn, Joshua, Luke and AJ were 

amazing.  However our Year 2 team comprising of Jamie, Mia, Bobbee, Lacey, Charlie, Aston, Arjun, 

Jacob and Lilah-Rose exceeded all expectations by coming first and have been representing West Lynn 
today at the Tri Golf finals at Lynn Sport!  We will of course let you know there progress next week! 

Well done West Lynn!!!!!! 



 

 



 

 



 

Head Teachers Award 

Ada & Preston                        Charlie                      from Reception Class 

Albie-Joe & Oliver                  Kurtis                        from Class 1 

Mollie-Ann & Aston               Austeja                     from Class 2 

Finley & Andreas                    Melissa                     from Class 3 

Ronni & Luke                           Paige                        from Class 4 

Cody & Alexandra                  Ella                            from Class 5 

Ruby K & Preston                   Megan                      from Class 6 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 



Attendance Matters 

 

This Weeks Attendance 

7th – Class 6 – 92.31% 

6th– Class 3 – 94.02% 

5th–   Class 2 - 95.83% 

4th  –  Class 5 - 96.67% 

3rd -  Reception Class - 97.73% 

2nd – Class 1 - 99.34% 

1st– Class 4– 100% 

Congratulations to  Class 4 who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play 

Whole School Attendance 96.56% 

In an attempt to make the newsletter more accessible to everyone we are now producing it in a 

different format which can be emailed out as a PDF which should be available to everyone - there is a 

learning curve however, so please give us time to perfect how it looks - hopefully we will improve it 
shortly - thank you for your patience! 



CLUBS FOR THE SUMMER TERM                               

We are still awaiting confirmation of clubs for Wednesdays and 

Thursdays.  Once we hear anything we will update you.   

 

 

1 - Congratulations to Class 4 who made a fantastic £130.00 from their share of profits at the School's Make Music concert last 
term.   A very excited Class presented the cheque to Ms. Borley this week. 



 



Contact Us      

 

Tel: 01553 772330               

Email: office@weslynn.norfolk.sch.uk                               

Governors of the school can be contacted on:  

chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk   

mailto:chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk

